
  Singlewell School      

 Mackenzie Way, Gravesend,      

      Kent, DA12 5TY 
      Telephone: (01474) 569859 
      Facsimile: (01474) 327466 

 
     Headteacher: Mrs Catt 

                                                                  Deputy Headteacher: Mrs Broad 

 
Friday 17th January 2025 

                                                                                                                     
Singlewell are taking part in NSPCC Number Day! 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Singlewell are delighted to be supporting the NSPCC by taking part in Number Day on Friday 7th 
February. 

Making Maths Meaningful 

Number Day is a great way to make Maths fun and bring about a positive, ‘can-do’ attitude towards 
it.  

We are having a fun day of Maths activities and we will be taking part in Dress up for Digits.  Pupils 
are asked to wear an item of clothing with a number on it (sports top, cap, printed T-shirt or even a 
onesie!).  They are welcome to get even more creative by dressing in a Maths or number-themed 
outfit. We would love everyone at Singlewell to take part in this special event. 

 Everything the NSPCC does protects children today and prevents abuse tomorrow. 

The NSPCC needs our support more than ever. By raising money, we can help to fund their vital 
services such as Childline – the helpline that’s always there for children and young people whatever 
their problem or concern. 

On average, a child contacts Childline every 25 seconds 

Safe Fundraising  
If you would like to make any donations, then please do not send any cash into school with your 
child but make an online donation by following this link to support NSPCC’s work:  

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/support-us/ways-to-give/donate/ 

 

Thank you for your continued support.  

 

Kind regards, 
Miss Watson 
Maths Coordinator 
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